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2011-2012

Dear Parents,

I am so excited to be teaching Pre-K this year at a Western Oklahoma
Christian school at a new campus!! I know this is going to be a great year of
fun, learning, and most importantly drawing closer to our Lord and Savior
Jesus Christ!

In the following pages you will find important information to help you and
your student prepare for a wonderful year! Please look through this
information carefully. If you have any questions please feel free to call me
anytime my phone number is (580) 799-5715.

All for Him,

Mrs. Estes




